January 2021 News

RARITAN VALLEY ARTS ASSOCIATION

Est. 1939 http://www.raritanvalleyarts.org/ President, Marge McGovern Newsletter, Jennifer Ali



Happy New Year!

Hopefully you are all finding creative things to do whether it's your artwork, getting organized, or imagining your epic garden while paging through the newest seed catalog! Here's a link to a song I heard years ago, that still rings true, about Winter and the lure of seed catalogs. Talkin' Harvest Time Blues, by Stephanie Davis:

https://vimeo.com/34055107

Member News

Peggye Tombro will have a one woman show at the Brookside Library in Mendham, NJ during the month of March. Details to follow...

Upcoming/Ongoing

The Farmstead Arts Center virtual exhibit, "Southwest Retrospective – Desert Views," by photographer Roberta C. Scott, is showing now through January 29.

https://farmsteadartscenter.org/fahome/gallery_hours/current-art-show/

Send Your News!

Are you showing in an exhibit? Will you be teaching a class or workshop? Do you want to share your Instagram account or recommend artists to follow? Include a link for more info and maybe a picture too. You can stipulate if you'd like to be mentioned in the Newsletter, on Facebook, or both!

Contact Information:

Snail Mail:

Jennifer Ali, 399 Garretson Road, Bridgewater, NJ 08807

Email: jennali13@gmail.com or scribblejenn@yahoo.com

The **Hunterdon Art Museum** has three exhibits opening on January 24. They each have virtual opening receptions on January 23. You can select an exhibit here, https://hunterdonartmuseum.org/upcoming-exhibitions/, and register for the event.

The **Center for Contemporary Art** presents its 2021 International Juried Exhibition. The exhibit (and virtual gallery) is open from January 22 to February 27; you can register for the January 22 opening reception here: https://ccabedminster.org/enjoy/upcoming-exhibitions/

The Princeton University Museum offers online lectures and workshops here: https://artmuseum.princeton.edu/visit . There is also a newsletter sign-up at the bottom of the page that will keep you up-to-date with their offerings.

New Jersey Arts at Home has many ongoing and upcoming events here: https://jerseyarts.com/athome

Please direct any membership inquiries to:

Susan Boyd setb@yahoo.com

Thank you for your continued support!